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Ormesby Village Infant and Junior  
School Federation   
 

After School Club Booking Form    

Spring (1st half-term) 2023 

Open to Infant and Junior children  
 
Dear Parents  
After School Club starts on Wednesday 4 January 2023 

up to and including Wednesday 8 February 2023.  
Children can apply for ONE CLUB ONLY. 
Children booked on the club will be taken by staff on a ‘walking bus’ to the relevant school where 
applicable and will need to be collected from there at the finish time. 

Activity – held at the Infant School Times Cost Tick 
MONDAY  
Multi Sports– Enjoy a weekly variety of sports, 
from table tennis to dodge ball. Different sports 
every week. (Please remember to bring your PE kit to change 

into) 

3.15 - 5.00 Free of 
charge 

 

TUESDAY 
Gymnastics – join this ever popular club and have 
fun whilst exercising, working towards achievement 
badges. (Please remember to bring your PE kit to change into) 

3.15 –4.45 Free of 
charge 

 

Activity – held at the Junior School Times Cost  
WEDNESDAY  
Multi Sports– Enjoy a weekly variety of sports, 
from table tennis to dodge ball. Different sports 
every week. (Please remember to bring your PE kit to change 

into) 

3.30 –5.00 Free of 
charge 

 

  

 
The number of children per session is limited and therefore will be allocated according to 
spaces, on a ‘first come, first served’ basis, one club per child only. We do endeavour to adhere to 
the above timetable but there will be times when a suitable alternative will be arranged due to 
unforeseen circumstances.   
Bookings can only be accepted with this form.  No telephone bookings possible. 
Please don’t assume your child has a place because they were in the group last term.  

If your child is successful, he/she will be expected to attend regularly each week.  Non-

attendance will be noted and your child will run the risk of losing their place.   
 
Child’s name ____________________   Teacher/Class _________________________ 

Parental signature __________________   Emergency contact phone number __________ 

Medical information _______________________________________________  

Collection arrangements (Very Important – please tell us who will collect your child each week) 
________________________________________     __ 

Please note: 

 
Please send in booking requests (ONE CLUB ONLY) by Friday 25th November 2022 in order for 
groups, activities and staff to be in put in place. 

Please note the times of the clubs are different. When collecting please wait outside the main 
reception/office where the children will be brought out to their designated Parent/Carer. 

***Unacceptable behaviour will not be tolerated, failure to listen and behave  
could result in your child being sent home early and/or loss of their place in the club*** 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 


